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August 26, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: Reference letter

I would like to thank Wahab Construction, Walid and his team to make happen the Hemingway Tower at
the Surf Club in Surfside, Miami.

The calm and the comprehension of the team to understand my vision from a person like me, a
publisher of books, who wanted to tell a story on this project.

The result was exactly what | had in my dreams.

We were particularly impressed with the quality their work that was afforded to us. Wahab
Construction came in competitively priced without comprising their overall level of dependability,
service and teamwork. The original assessment for the cost of our project and timing was accurate
enabling us to stay within our anticipated budgets and time frames.

’

We will continue to enjoy working with Mr. Wahab and his impressive team for all of our upcoming
projects.

Merci,

Prosper Asso
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